
Announcements 

Third Sunday of Easter, May 4th, 2025 
 

 

 

 

1. Calling all youth, ages 12 and up! Please get your parents to register you for the Flames 

of Hope Diocesan Youth Rally being held at John Paul II Collegiate on Saturday, May 

24. The logo for this event was created by a couple of our very own youth! We are very 

excited about the lineup we have planned for the day, and we hope that you will be a part 

of it. It is helpful for the organizers to get registrations as early as possible. Everything 

can be done online. If you need help, please call the office.  

 

2. Anyone interested in going by bus on the pilgrimage to Prince Albert on Oct. 18th, must 

register with the parish office. The cost is $45, and can be paid by cash, cheque or e-

transfer to Notre Dame Church. Details are in today’s bulletin.  

 

3. Notre Dame CWL is having two fundraisers this spring. We hope that you will all choose 

to support them. The first one, “Cowboy’s Caviar” is starting today! You may place an 

order for packages of beef jerky bites and have them by the first week of June. All the 

details are in the bulletin.  

 

4. The clergy from the Prince Albert Diocese are meeting for their annual study days next 

week, so there will be no morning masses at Notre Dame. If you should happen to need 

the services of a priest during that time, please call Father Greg.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


